STONEBRIDGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION MEETING
August 8, 2024
7 pm
Lunar Bowl

Present: Phil Leslie (President), Jon Mitchell (Vice President), Hugh Rathbun (Treasurer), Gary Hough, Viv Glenn-Hough (Secretary)

Finances: the following amounts were in our bank accounts:
· Checking 1268.96 as of 8-8-24
· Savings $1.19 as of 8-8-24
· Country Club Bank (for HA-KC use) not available from HA-KC on this day
· Certificate of deposit $17,000 as of 8-8-24

Phil advised that he and Hugh rolled $17,000 from savings over to a certificate of deposit in July. There are approximately 17 homeowners that are delinquent on their HOA dues. 

HOA Complaints: none

HOA Architectural Committee Requests: Jorge advised we have none to report at this meeting

Other Items: Phil advised that Levasy Lake stocked the pond with some minnows in June for the other fish to feed on before our Fishing Derby at the Block Party next month. 

Our annual Block Party is set up for September 28, 2024; in case of rain, October 5 will be our backup date. Below is a tentative list of responsibilities: 

Phil: arrange for ice cream vendor and bounce house (if we have enough volunteers to assist with the bounce house), gift cards for door prizes and fishing derby winners

Jon: city permits, police and fire department scheduling (done)

Gary: judge the fishing derby

Viv: Signup Genius for bounce house volunteers, has arranged for ballon artist and face painter 

All: grill hotdogs and hamburgers. We will give out tickets for ice cream this year. 

The next HOA meeting will be held on Thursday, October 10, 2024 at 7 pm at Lunar Bowl in their conference room. Stonebridge HOA residents and children are welcome. Please come meet your HOA board and neighbors.

Respectfully submitted,

Viv Glenn-Hough, Secretary


